
 
 

Please join us! 

Indigenous Knowledge in Nursing 
 
Dr. Lisa Bourque Bearskin 
President of the Aboriginal Nurses 
Association of Canada (ANAC)  
Dr. Lisa Bourque Bearskin will be speaking on Indigenous knowledge in nursing 
practice to commemorate the launch of the University of Saskatchewan Community of 
Aboriginal Nursing (UCAN).  

Dr. Bourque Bearskin’s (RN, PhD) research attends to the question of how Indigenous 
knowledge manifests itself in the practices of Indigenous nurses and how it can better 
serve individuals, families and communities.  

Friday, March 13th ● 12:00pm - 1:00pm 

HLTH B450 (Lecture Theatre) ● Refreshments Served 
 

Contact Heather Exner-Pirot at heather.exner@usask.ca or 966-5770 for more information. 

www.usask.ca/nursing/aboriginal/ 
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